Acceptance of these Bylaws by the Rotary Club of Oregon Cit

The foregoing bylaws were unanimously accepted by the board of directors
and referred to the membership with proper notice. Following the required notice
period, the bylaws were presented to the membership for a vote at the Club’s
December 21, 2022 meeting where a quorum was present. A motion to adopt
these bylaws was made by Greg Williams and seconded by Mark Meek. A vote
was taken and these bylaws were unanimously approved.
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Peter Danner, President
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Vicki Yates, Secretary,




